
 

 

 

 

 
 
May 27, 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FOR 

 
: 
 

 
ALL CONCERNED DA AND BFAR OPERATING UNITS 
 

ATTN 
 
FROM 

: 
 
: 

DA SAAD FOCALS 
  
DIRECTOR, SAAD NPMO 

 
SUBJECT 

 
: 

 
POSTPONEMENT OF THE DA SAAD FY 2023 Q1 PHYSICAL AND 
FINANCIAL ASSESSMENT DUE TO SUPER TYPHOON BETTY 

 

In line with the incoming Super Typhoon Betty internationally known as Super Typhoon 

Mawar, the SAAD NPMO is postponing the scheduled assessment in Baguio City on May 

29 to June 2, 2023.  

This is in anticipation of the possible effects of the said super typhoon to the Northern 

Luzon that may affect the transportation of participants including the consideration of 

immediate actions needed by the concerned Luzon DA Regional Offices prior, during and 

after the effects of the super typhoon in their respective areas.  

The postponement was decided today due to the updates provided by DOST PAGASA on 

the effects of the super typhoon even with the adjustment on its projected course.  

In addition, this memorandum shall be used as justification for cancellation and 

reimbursement due to prior scheduled flights/travel.  

Lastly, the NPMO shall provide the rescheduled date in the coming days.  

For queries, please coordinate with your NPMO – OPBME Focals.   

Thank you.  

 

ULYSSES J. LUSTRIA JR.  


